
 

 

 
 

 

 
April 8, 2022 
 

 
To: Carson T. Schutze, Chair 

Faculty Welfare Committee 
 

Re: Proposed Bylaw Amendment: Bylaw 80.4 (Faculty Welfare Committee) 
 
 
At its meeting on April 6, 2022, the Committee on Rules and Jurisdiction (CR&J) reviewed the proposed 
amendment to bylaw 80.4 concerning the Faculty Welfare Committee.  
 
CR&J found that the proposed bylaws are consistent with the Code of the Academic Senate and correct 
in implementing the intent articulated in the proposal.  
 
Therefore, the proposed amendment to Bylaw 80.4 may now be considered by the Legislative Assembly.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
David Blank, Chair   
Committee on Rules and Jurisdiction 
 
cc: Randolph Bucklin, Member, Committee on Rules and Jurisdiction 
 Renee Rouzan-Kay, Senior Policy Analyst, Faculty Welfare Committee  
 Elizabeth Upton, Member, Committee on Rules and Jurisdiction 
 Lilia Valdez, Senior Policy Analyst, Committee on Rules and Jurisdiction 
  
  
  
  
   


